
 
ANNUAL TITLE 1 END OF YEAR 

PARENT MEETING  
THURSDAY, APRIL 26, 2018 

@ 09:00 A.M. - MEDIA CENTER 
 

 

All Parents and Community Members Are Welcome to Join Us  
For Our Annual Title 1 Parent Meeting.  Please Plan To Attend. 

 

The following items will be discussed: 

Our Parent End of Year Input Meeting is essential to jointly 
developing, discussing, revising and agreeing upon our plan of 
action to increase parent engagement in our school for the 2018-2019 
school years. Your attendance is important! 

 

 
Come to learn, ask questions, and answer questions 
 

• What is a Title 1 school? 
• How does Glenn Hills use our Title 1 money? 
• What are our school-wide goals? 
• What programs are in place to help my child? 
• What assessments will my child take this year?  
• What is Glenn Hills parent involvement policy? 
• 2018 Title 1 Spring Survey 
• Review of School Parent Compact  

 

  

 

 
Rhontina Burroughs  
Title I Parent Liaison 

Glenn Hills Elementary School 
2838 Glenn Hills Drive 

Augusta, GA 30906 
706.796.4942 

burrorh@richmond.k12.ga.us 
 


